
Six  Bradley  Partners  Named
2020  LMG  ‘Life  Sciences
Stars’
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is pleased to announce that
six of the firm’s partners have been included in the 2020
edition of the LMG Life Sciences referral guide to leading
North American law firms and lawyers that focus in the life
sciences industry. In addition, Bradley was named a “Highly
Recommended” firm in the Product Liability & Recall category.

Bradley partners Lindsey C Boney IV, Tripp Haston, Lela M.
Hollabaugh, David G. Hymer, Dana C. Lumsden and Kimberly B.
Martin  were  selected  as  “Life  Sciences  Stars,”  who  are
designated as among the preeminent life sciences practitioners
in the United States.

LMG Life Sciences attorney rankings are based on peer, client
and firm feedback, combined with independent review of all
research data, including publicly available information. The
rankings are posted online at www.lmglifesciences.com and will
be  distributed  to  selected  in-house  counsel  within
pharmaceutical  and  biotech  corporations.

Bradley’s nationally recognized Life Sciences Industry Team
represents  clients  involved  in  pharmaceuticals,  medical
devices, molecular testing services, drug delivery systems,
clinical labs (CLIA), genomic labs, bioinformatics, genomic
medical  clinics,  research  institutions,  contract  research
organizations,  animal  sciences,  plant  sciences,  and
healthcare. Among the team’s other recent top accolades are
Tier 1 national rankings in the 2021 edition of U.S. News –
Best Lawyers “Best Law Firms” for Mass Tort Litigation/Class
Actions,  as  well  as  Tier  1  “Best  Law  Firms”  metropolitan
rankings for Product Liability Litigation – Defendants for
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Bradley’s offices in Birmingham; Jackson, Miss.; Montgomery,
Ala.; Nashville; and Washington, D.C.


